
MEMO
To: Planning Commission 

From: Ryan Harris, Staff Planner 

Date: August 20, 2021

RE: Degraffenreid Subdivision Concept Review

The Degraffenreid Subdivision is located at 245 East 100 North. The proposed subdivision is in the R-8 
zone and consists of 2 lots on 0.93 acres. Both proposed lots will be 20,419 square feet (.47 acres) and have 
82.50 feet of frontage. Both lots meet the requirements of the R-8 zone.

This is a subdivision concept review. This review is for the Planning Commission to provide feedback to the 
developer. This review of the concept plan shall not constitute an approval or recommendation of any kind. 

After the concept review, the developer can submit the preliminary and final subdivision plans together due 
to the subdivision being 3 lots or less. The preliminary and final plans will be reviewed by the Development 
Review Committee (DRC) and a recommendation will be forwarded to the Planning Commission. The 
Planning Commission will be the land use authority and will approve the subdivision. The subdivision has 
vested rights once it receives final approval by the Planning Commission.

Attachments:
1. Zoning and Location Map
2. Concept Plan

Zone: R-8
Size: 0.93 Acres
Lots: 2
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ATTACHMENT 1: LOCATION AND ZONING MAP
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ATTACHMENT 2: CONCEPT PLANS
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A RESIDENTIAL SUBDIVISION IN
SANTAQUIN, UTAH COUNTY, UTAH


